

## City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

May 19, 1992

Jake Bordenave
Bordenave Designs
Post Office Box 91194
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87199

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR CENTRAL/AIRPORT BUSINESS PARK

(ZANIOS) (K-10/D21A) REVISION DATED MAY 6, 1992

Dear Mr. Bordenave:

Based on the information provided on your submittal of May 7, 1992, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.

Be advised that all requirements stipulated on the March 6, 1992 correspondence from Gilbert Aldaz still apply.

Please attach a copy of this plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology. If the building permit has already been issued, it is your responsibility to assure that the contractor is provided a copy of this approved plan.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,

Bernie J. Montoya, C.E

Engineering Assistant

BJM/bsj (WP+1125)

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT